Treasurer’s Report: February 2020

Our cash position decreased slightly to $294,070. Our accumulated surplus was essentially flat at $217,663.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Our net income was a loss of $7,969. We are seeing a monthly high but within overall annual budget expenses for the Executive Director. These are a direct result of Workshop planning and support for OFA Bylaws and IPR policy work and for interop program work.

There will be some unrecoverable workshop costs due to postponement that are being collected now and will be reported next month

Comments/questions are more than welcome, whether to me or the group. I’ll send the actual report to anyone who wants to see it.

Thanks, Jim Acting Treasurer
